
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Subject Year 11 Sport Studies OAA Assessment - PACCAR scout camp 

Thursday 23 March 2023 
 
As part of the Year 11 Sport Studies OCR Nationals course, students need to experience an 
outdoor adventurous activity and be assessed in their skills. This assessment goes towards 
their final grade in the OAA module.  With this in mind we will be going to PACCAR, 
Gerrards Cross on Thursday 23 March 2023. 
  
Details of the trip: - 
1. Date Thursday 23 March 2023 
2. Transport via Minibuses from school 
3. Meeting Time 8.30am in the Quad 
4. Cost £16.30 paid via sQuid, our online payment system 
5. Clothing Sports Attire 
6. Return Time Approx 12.00pm (Students will only miss P1-3) 
 
Payment should be made via sQuid, our online payment system. Log onto the system 
(www.squidcard.com) and select the ‘school trips and offers' purse, then tick the PE Yr 11 
OAA Trip (yr22/23) box. Payments must be paid before 15 March 2023 to secure your child’s 
place on the trip. 
 
Vyners School has in place detailed procedures for ensuring that trips are well planned and 
that the health, welfare and safety of students is protected. A careful and written risk 
assessment has been prepared for this trip and adequate student supervision and insurance 
arrangements will be put in place. Please supply any medical and emergency contact 
information where it is not otherwise held by the school on sQuid. 
  



 
 

 

 
It is expected that all students will observe the highest standard of politeness, courtesy and 
conduct at all times. Our students are representing Vyners School and it is expected that 
they will do everything in a way that reflects positively on themselves and the school. The 
School’s Behaviour Policy continues to be in force throughout the trip. Should it prove 
necessary to send a student home for misbehaviour, parents/carers will be expected to meet 
all extra costs incurred. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact myself for any further information or questions. 
rcawley@vynersschool.org.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr R Cawley  
(Trip Leader) 


